
 

 

School newsletter Gati Vahini launched 

With immense pleasure we wish to inform you that the inaugural edition of the school 
newsletter Gati Vahini has officially been launched by Sri S.V Rao Chairman, DDMS P 
Obul Reddy Educational Academy on 28 November 2020. The newsletter has been 
released in the presence of Principal Ms. Latha Shankar, vice principals, 
headmistresses, the student and teacher editors of the editorial board. The function 
denoted the momentous occasion of the beginning of the brand called Gati Vahini 
which will be engraved in the annals of school’s history.  

 

 

 

 


